
 

 

10th February 2025 

EYFS EASTER 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

With Easter fast approaching, we would like to tell you about some exciting activities planned for the 

end of term. 

In the past, Early Years have hosted an Easter Bonnet parade which has been very much enjoyed by 

all involved. 

This year, the event will have a slightly different twist as we would like to invite you to an Easter 

craft workshop in school where, among other things you can create your Easter bonnet with your 

child!  

The workshops will take place on Thursday 10th April 2025 and times are as follows:- 

Morning Nursery:-    10.00am – 11.15am  (in Nursery) 

Afternoon Nursery:-     2.00pm – 3.15pm (In Nursery) 

Reception :-    2.00pm – 3.15pm  (In the school hall) 

 

30 hours Nursery parents are welcome to come to either the morning or the afternoon session. 

We will provide a plain hat for each child along with resources to decorate it, although if you feel you 

want to bring in some more specific bits to add then you will be welcome to do so. 

PLEASE could we ask for a £1.00 donation towards the cost of the resources. 

The children will end the workshop with some spring songs they have been learning and, of course 

there will be the all-important parade for the finale! 

We hope you will be able to join us!  

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
Mr D Steventon 
Head of School 
 

 

 


